
MARYLAND AVIATION ADMINISTRATION 

P. O. Box 8766, Baltimore/Washington International Airport, Maryland  21240 

 

 
 

 

TENANT 
INFORMATION 

ADVISORY 
 

 

 

 

Retention:  October 25, 2024 

 

September 13, 2024          24-033 

 

RAMP SAFETY/FOREIGN OBJECT DEBRIS (FOD) 

WALK AND FALL CLEAN-UP EVENT 

 
 

The annual Ramp Safety/FOD Walk is scheduled for Wednesday, October 9, 2024, beginning at 

10:00 a.m. in the Concourse C Tunnel by Gate C2.  The purpose of the Ramp Safety/FOD Walk 

is to identify safety concerns and remove FOD from the Ramp areas of the Airport which create 

a hazard to aircraft and people through engine ingestion and flying debris. 

 

The Ramp Safety/FOD Walk will consist of an event check-in beginning at 10:00 a.m. followed 

by a Ramp FOD Walk at 10:30 a.m.  The Walk will last approximately one hour.  Participants 

will be provided with gloves, earplugs, and garbage bags.  Please dress appropriately for the 

weather.  The event will be held rain or shine. 

 

Maintenance crews will be assisting throughout the day with this clean-up effort.  Items that will 

not be picked up include hazardous substances, empty barrels, tires, batteries, aircraft/vehicle 

fluids and their containers, aircraft parts, and corrosive materials. 

   

Please direct any questions concerning this event to Andrew Sullivan at 410-859-7018. 
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